GETTING PARENTS ON BOARD

- 1. Parent Meeting. Have a parent zoom meeting at the beginning of the year. Start with an icebreaker game to make it enjoyable, and to help parents get to know one another. Points to make:
 - a) This is not regular school; you can do this!
 - b) Class will last no longer than 25 minutes.
 - c) Class is important for the purpose of keeping the children engaged with their faith, with their church school, and with one another.
 - d) Let parents know that classes will not be recorded for privacy concerns.
 - e) Share what you will be doing and materials you will be using.

From Fr. Tony's Advice PDF

Ask the parents of the students. On this front, ask the parents how they can assist their children and the class in learning. Of course, there are also the practical aspects of asking parents for the virtual classroom. When is the best time for the class? What can be accomplished at home? What resources do you have and what do you need?

MORE TO COME!